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September 20, 2024 
 
 
RE:    IFB No. 202-0053-CMO/TJ  
 “Office Supplies” 
  
Notification of Cancelation of Solicitation 
 
Dear Offerors, 
 
In August 2024 Santa Fe County Purchasing Division on behalf of the County Manager’s Office issued a 
Invitation for Bid (IFB) No. 2025-0053-CMO/TJ to procure office supplies to be used county-wide. Bids 
were received September 9, 2024 at 2:00 PM at the Santa Fe Purchasing Division in Santa Fe New Mexico. 

Pursuant to Santa Fe County Ordinance 2006-60, Procurement Regulations and Policy, Section 51. 
CANCELATION OF SOLICITATIONS; Any solicitation may be canceled or any or all bids or proposals 
may be rejected in whole or in part when it is in the best interest of the County; it has been determined that 
it is in the best interest of the County to cancel the subject Invitation for Bid (IFB), No. 2025-0053-CMO/TJ 
Office Supplies. 

All solicitors will be notified by Santa Fe County when there is a determination to re-submit this project. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with Santa Fe County and we apologize for any 
inconvenience. Enclosed is the cashier’s check you submitted with your bid packet. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
 
Tammy Jim, Procurement Specialist Senior 
Santa Fe County 

 

cc: File 


